
WEST FALMOUTH VILLAGE ASSOCIATION 
 
01 April, 2008 Update 
 
Here's another update to keep you in the loop. Remember Precinct 5-6 meeting this Thurs at 7 in 
the library. Town-wide cleanup: April 23-May 3rd. Pick up trash bags in the library and help to 
keep West Falmouth pristine! You will find the 2008 dues notice attached. Please make sure that 
we have your current email address as it saves money and time! Your interest and support 
makes a huge difference! 
 
WATER MAIN PROJECT / 28-A 
With the start of spring, so starts the efforts to conclude the paving portion of this project. The 
town has stated its commitment to repave 28-A and Old Dock rd as well as the WF Dock area. 
This work is slated to begin this Wed and should all be complete before the summer rush. 
 
WEST FALMOUTH MARKET 
As you know, a village meeting with the owners of the West Falmouth Market was held a few 
weeks ago. Jeff Parish presented the plans and answered many of the concerns expressed by 
those residents and abutters in attendance as well as those comments sent via email. Overall, 
the reaction to the plans was positive and the desire to maintain the character of the village was 
strongly voiced. Significant revisions to the plan include a 2'reduction of the back roof line to 
preserve the presence of the store front on 28A, elimination of 1 apartment, enhanced closed 
circuit TV coverage to minimize loitering, no outside phone booths, and maintain ATM inside the 
building. Plans are displayed in the market for all to see. 
If you have any further concerns or wish to express support, please contact the local town boards 
involved in the permitting process.  
 
BIKE PATH 
Lawrence Lynch Corporation of Falmouth has been chosen and awarded the contract to 
construct the bike path extension through West Falmouth. Already crews are removing track to 
make ready for this effort. It is anticipated L&L will begin in June. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 
Mark your calendars! Our next village meeting will take place on Tuesday, May 6, 2008 in the 
library at 7:00pm. Our guest speaker will be the new Falmouth Police Chief, Anthony Riello. Send 
your questions to wfalvillage@yahoo.com.ASAP so that we can compile them and pass them 
along to the Chief. 
Our annual Business meeting will be held Thursday, August 7th. This meeting will include 
elections of officers as well as any items requiring a vote from the association membership. We 
will keep you updated on this meeting during the summer. 
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